RECOMMENDATION

The project proponent has requested forest land for laying water pipelines.
The area proposed is 0.0824 ha (0.20 Acre). The DCF has inspected the site and
submitted that the line proposed does not involve any cutting of trees. As this
project is for drinking water to piligrims visiting Subrahmanya Mutt no felling

of trees is involved in this project. Hence the proposal may be considered.

Chie Con! I of Forests,

Date: 23-10-2018 Mangaluru Circle, Mangaluru.
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